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Dear Chairman Nosse and Members of the House Committee on Behavioral Health 

and Health Care: 

My name is Robin Friedman and I am a LCSW in private practice in the inner 

southeast area of Portland, Oregon. I have been in practice for 20 years. 

I am writing this letter in strong support of HB2029. Insurance audits are abusive and 

unfair and limit access to care to the people of Oregon. Please help stop this practice 

by voting yes on this bill and encouraging your colleagues to do so as well. Mental 

health needs are at an all-time high and insurance companies should not be dictating 

clients' treatment plans or causing any barriers to care. 

 

Thank you for supporting this bill. 

Sincerely, 

Robin Friedman 


